
Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 
Circular: 21-065/H03  
10th December, 2021 

Dear P.6 parents, 
 

Circular on Application for Cross-Net Allocation for Secondary School Places 
  Applications for cross-net allocation for the Secondary School Places Allocation (SSPA) 
2020/2022 are now being invited. All our P.6 students are in the Kwai Tsing District (including 
cross-border students). If you would like to change your children’s school net for Part B of the 
Central Allocation, you may apply for cross-net allocation via our school. 
 
  Parents should pay attention to the following regarding the cross-net allocation for SSPA:  
1.  The applicant should be the parent/guardian of the student according to the record kept by the 

school and live with the student in the same residential address. 
2.  The applying student’s residential address should be his/her only or principal place of residence 

in Hong Kong. Acceptable Hong Kong residential address proof documents include stamped 
tenancy agreement, demand note for rates and/or government rent, tenancy agreement or 
tenant’s rent card issued by the public housing authorities, residential telephone bill, and the 
bills from utility companies (Towngas, HK Electric Company Ltd, China Light and Power and 
Water Supplies Department). Other documents such as bank statements and mobile phone bills 
will not be accepted. The name and address of the parent/guardian (i.e. the payee) must be 
printed on the Hong Kong residential address proof document. 

3.  Students who are in need of cross-net allocation will get the application form. They need to 
submit the form with copies of relevant proof documents to the school on or before 17th 
December, 2021. Parents/Guardians are also required to present the original copy of the 
documentary proof to the school for validation. 
 
For enquiries, please contact Mr. Cheng Chung Hang. 
 

 Yours faithfully, 

  

 
Chow Kim Ho 
Principal 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Tsuen Wan Trade Association Primary School 

Reply Slip of Circular 21-065/H03 <Please return it to the class teachers> 
Circular on Application for Cross-Net Allocation for Secondary School Places Allocation 

Dear Principal, 
I acknowledge receipt of the above-mentioned circular regarding the application for cross-net 

allocation for Secondary School Places Allocation (SSPA). 

I  □ need / □ do not need  to apply for cross-net allocation for SSPA. 

Parent’s opinion (if any) :__________________________________________________________ 
Student’s Name:  Parent’s Signature:  

Class:  Date:  
* Please put a ‘’ in the appropriate box. 


